
CEIC Quarterly Meeting 
February 22, 2021 at 3:35 p.m. 

Call to Order - In attendance were: Anita Barnes, Kateloyn Osteen, Lynsey Green, Hope Winter, Kara 
Allred, Suzette Perlmutter, Lori Mccorkle, Jennifer Arnold, Eleesha Deever, Michelle Bartosh, Christi 
Kubin and Melissa Cobb will join us when she can via Zoom. 

Campus Improvement Plan Review-
The updated CIP was reviewed and Kubin asked if anyone had any questions. 
She explained the process and how the CIP drives our processes and practices. 
There were no concerns or questions from committee at this time 

Campus Needs Assessment Committees 
Committees will meet via zoom and will sign in via Google form for timestamp. 
Committees: Demographics (include Jenny Tyner), Perceptions (how well we do our business), 
Student Achievement (review all data), Processes and Programs (procedures, methods, 
practices) 
Committees are required to create at least one new goal for next year, but more are certainly 
acceptable. 
One CEIC member on each committee - others will be on the other committees, gather other 
teachers and parents to be on committees 
Committee chairs should plan to come back beginning of June to put in findings in 
Plan4Learning. 
Kubin will get back to everyone in the next few weeks to determine committees 
We will check in at the next meeting to see how things are going. 

Campus Discipline Procedures 
Fun Friday - start when you can, 20 minutes, any time of day you decide 
You can combine students within by grade levels - one for study hall, one for FF 
If you do not combine, have an area for the study hall and area for Fun Friday activities. 
Bartosh will get with Ms. Reisner to create a check out system for the TinkerTown supplies to be 
used for Fun Friday. 

College Day 
First Thursday of the month- Career and College Career Readiness - all staff and students wear 
college t-shirt or career clothing on that day 
On announcements, staff will share their college experience. Guest speakers/trade professionals 
can send videos announcements to share. 
Next Thursday will be College Readiness but we will try to get technicians or trade 
people(community and parents) to share their experiences. 

Reflex Math Competition 
Grade levels will compete for the most math facts mastery 
Prize will be a popcorn party 
Start: March 1 - April 1 (2nd-5th grade) 
Deever has asked Cieri and Needham to look into SplashMath - she will let us know 
Deever and Kubin will work out a plan to print reports for first grade to compete 



Student Care-Bereavement 
Send out an email to collect donations for student - $1/$2 to buy family a gift card or stuffed 
animal (succulent) 

Deever will talk to the parent to inquire about needs of the student and/or family. Faculty will send 
a card to the family. 

Waiver 

Kubin reported to the committee that it is our understanding that the governor will grant a 
waiver(due to the recent snow and ice) and we will not have to make up the days we missed. 
More information will be sent out as soon as it is confirmed. 

Adjournment 
Kubin adjourned the meeting at 4:35 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 

17th at 3:30 p.m. This will not be a quarterly meeting, but an informational meeting only. 




